
St. Ignatius Tiger Athletics  

WE REALLY NEED YOUR HELP!!! 

Dear St. Ignatius Parents, 

I am sorry that once again, I am pleading for your help to 
man our snack bar at our Monday and Thursday basketball league 
nights.  While these are athletic events, these league nights and 
tournaments provide us with funding that is critical to our operations, 
not just for our Athletic Program. Funds raised help defray the utility 
and maintenance cost the school incurs for using the Parish Center for 
PE, hot lunch, assemblies, school events, and athletics.  Funds raised 
also are used to help purchase PE and Athletic equipment.  Without 
these funds the community will see tuition rise and/or athletic 
participation fees increase.  We are in need of volunteers beginning 
this evening, this Thursday, and the rest of the basketball season, as 
well as with our end of the year Tournament of Champions/Playoffs.  

All athletic hours count towards 
your REGULAR hours which 
are due by April 15, 2015. 

 

Once on our website www.stignatiussacschool.org click on the snack 
bar opportunities pod and you will be directed to volunteer spot.  
Students 7th grade and higher can work with an adult present to 
oversee.  That allows double hours for a family to be earned!! 

 Thank you in advance for your much needed help!! 

Patty Kochis 

 

http://www.stignatiussacschool.org/

